
                                     
   

 

Vacancy 
Pre-School Assistants 

 
Chearsley & Haddenham Under Fives has a vacancy 

for a Pre-School Assistant. 
Hours on application and will be term-time only. 

Previous experience and pre-school qualifications 
would be an advantage, but are not essential as 

training is available. 
 

Chearsley and Haddenham Under Fives is a registered charity.  
We were awarded a “Good” rating by Ofsted last year 

recognising that we provide a happy, secure and supportive 
environment to our children.  If you would like to join our 

dedicated team we would love to hear from you. 

 
To apply, please download an application form from our 
website,www.chuf.co.uk. For any queries contact us on 

01844 299123 or email info@chufpreschool.co.uk 
 
 

Closing date for applications is Sunday 31st March 2019 
Interviews will be held on: 2nd and 3rd April 2019 


